Fancher Heights Homeowners Annual Meeting 
February 18, 2016

Reviewed Ballots: 36 received

Opened meeting up to Q&A

Took question on RV space availability - Jim Essinger stated no space was currently available 

Question asked whether it is allowed for family members to bring Trailers/ RVs and park outside homes during visit.  Mike Hansen referenced the current CCRs relative to RVs and Trailers.  According to current CCRs family in Trailers & RVs would need to stay off site.

Dogs - it was brought to the attention of the membership to remind everyone to pick up after their own dogs.  There was also some concern of dogs barking in the neighborhood.

Question was asked on how to report overgrown shrubs and trees along sidewalks.  Sharon Moreland gave instructions on how to email the board.

Sheriff Harvey Gsedal was present to answer questions.  He took a question on how we can reduce speeding along Fancher Heights Blvd.  
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